
O.C. en W.                              TRANSLATION 
Ministry of OC&W 
Mr. drs. R.J.M. van Hengstrum /DCE        
 
Restitution    The Hague 
    19 december 2002 
 
Dear Mr. van Hengstrum, 
 
Herewith I hand over enclosed letter from the Courtauld Institute for a response to you.  
It somehow surprises me that the questioner was sent by your department to us,  
because it is the agreement that the Inspection Cultural Property is no longer involved with such 
matters. We do like to receive a copy of your answer to the Courtauld Institute because this is an  
important relation to the inspection.  
with friendly regards, 
 
Ch.E. van Rappard-Boon           in handwriting: 
Head Inspection Cultural Property      9/1 e-mail to Evelien  
            with request for information 
 
      - - - - - - - - - - -   
 
CFK’s comment: after Christmas recess is over,  
     Charlotte van Rappard-Boon, emails on 9 January 2003, 
     Evelien Campfens, the administrator and rapporteur researcher 
     of the Restitution Committee (her former employee) for information to  
     satisfy her curiosity 
 
 
 


